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Class Photos  Friday 9th June 2023 

If you would like to pre-register to view the photo-
graphs (when they are ready) please visit 

www.photoordering. co.uk 
  and enter code:  JRW9B3F   

 

Tag Day! 

Due to the success of the children’s                       

Coronation Activities, Friday 26th May will 

be a tag day. 

If your child has PE on this day, please dress 

appropriately eg: trainers, jogging bottoms.      

Thank you. 

Congratulations to our 

Girls Football team who 

won 4 - 0 against                          

St Eanswythe’s and are in 

the final. A great team 

effort against a very    

strong defensive team.   

Further sporting success this week for our Girls football team who are through to the final of the 
Girls’ Herald Cup after a thrilling game against St. Eanswythe’s yesterday.  There were a lot of parent 
and pupil spectators which was a great help to the team; once the details of the final are confirmed, I 
hope that we are able to see even more support on the big occasion.  The whole team demonstrated 
a huge amount of effort – (there were some sore muscles this morning) – and conducted themselves 
admirably throughout. 

I mentioned in last week’s newsletter that we were surveying our families to get an accurate picture 
of the after school provision needs within the school community.  This survey has now closed, but it 
has indicated that more spaces need to be found therefore I will be undertaking a feasibility study to 
see if this is something that the school will be able to offer next academic year.  Once a decision has 
been reached this will be communicated to you. 

Our penultimate Full Governing Body meeting is scheduled for next Tuesday where will see two new 
faces joining the board.  Gill Nicholls and Tooley Wanogho, who are now co-opted governors, bring 
with them their own set of skills and experiences that will be a positive addition to the valuable work 
that our governors do.  As we have members beginning their time with us, we also have to say              
goodbye to Robin Johnson who has been a governor at Sandgate Primary for 15 years.  In that time 
he has been involved in many areas of school life most notably as finance governor, where his eye for 
detail and professional knowledge played a significant part of managing the school finances. 

Being a governor is a voluntary role and such is his commitment to the school that Robin has gone 
above and beyond what we would have expected of him; he will be greatly missed.  I would like to 
thank Robin for everything he has done for generations of Sandgate Primary children. 

Best Wishes 

Matthew Green 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.photoordering.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sbsdigital.co.uk%7Ce9b9a64356d94c19476d08da246d078e%7C2f24ef51ec0d4e2cb2c081726a3fabca%7C0%7C0%7C637862347932208351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW


   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

 Paisley       Bumblebees      
 Teddie   Bumblebees  
  
 Albert   Ladybirds 
 Husna   Ladybirds  
  
 Amalia    Rabbits 
 Scarlett    Rabbits 
   
 Joshua      Owls 
 Harlow   Owls 
 
 Eliana      Penguins 
 Margarita  Penguins 
     
 Arthur     Panthers 
 Maivie-Rae   Panthers 
  
 Delilah   Lions 
 Sophie   Lions  
        

Edward       Bears                            
Thomas      Bears 
 
Sofia   Seahorses  
Michaella  Seahorses 
Emi    Seahorses 
   
James   Turtles                    
Isla    Turtles 
    
Issi    Geckos 
Benjamin  Geckos 
 
Aphra   Tigers 
Molly   Tigers 
      
Bel    Gorillas 
Danesh      Gorillas 
  
Oliver   Eagles 
Sofia   Eagles 

Monday 22nd May Tuesday 23rd May Wednesday 24th May Thursday 25th May Friday 26th May 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-
4.15pm (Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  
07548 294804) 

Mixed Football                   
3.15pm-4,30pm                       
(Extra session) 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 07966686377) 

 

Forest School—Owls 

Rocksteady PM 

 

Forest School—Rabbits 

Year 2 Swimming 

 

 

Congratulations to Edward from Bears 

Class who has been awarded the ‘Players’ 

Player of the Year’ trophy by his team-

mates at the Folkestone Rugby Club! 

Congratulations to Joni from Bears Class 

who has achieved a high distinction in 

her singing exam. 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 24th May:  Year 5 leave for Port Lympne 

Thursday 25th May:  Year 5 return from Port Lympne  

Friday 26th May:  End of Term 5 

Monday 5th June:  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 6th June:  First day of Term 6 for children 

Tuesday 6th June:  Year 2 Trip to Wingham 

Tuesday 6th June:  4pm-7pm, Charivari Workshop 

Wednesday 7th June:  6pm, New Parents Evening, 

Main Hall 

Friday 9th June:  Class Photos 

Tuesday 20th June:  EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 21st June:  KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 23rd June:  Year 6 depart for PGL 

Monday 26th June:  Year 6 return from PGL 

Thursday 29th June:  Year 5 trip to Kent Life 

Friday 7th July:  Camp Night 

Friday 14th July:  Summer Fete 



Years 5 and 6 having self defence sessions with Krav Maga 




